
GOVERNMENT OF WEST BENGAL 
FINANCE DEPARTMENT

AUDIT BRANCH

No. 5703-F  Dated, Calcutta, the 17th June, 1996

MEMORANDUM

The question of permitting Journey for official purposes on the newly introduced 
catamaran “Silverjet”, linking Calcutta with Haldia, has been under consideration of the 
Government. After careful consideration, the Governor is pleased to decide that, in exigency of 
public service, the Ministers-in-Charge, Ministers of State of various departments and 
Government Officers drawing pay of Rs. 5,100 and above will, henceforth, be entitled to travel by 
the said catamaran in and upto the Business Class category of accommodation.

The amendment in the concerned rules will be made in due course.

Sd/- S. K. Chaturvedi

Joint Secretary to the
Government of West Bengal

Finance Department.
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